
4th March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

As we are all too aware, school funding and pressurised budgets are hot topics. 
While the Government debates funding challenges, our schools face immediate 
challenges due to reduced financial resources and ever rising costs. At St 
Peter’s Primary School, as always, our first priorities are our pupils and ensuring 
they have access to the best academic resources available to enhance their 
learning and development. However, this is again becoming more of a 
challenge. At present two of our classrooms urgently need replacement 
Interactive Whiteboards and therefore we will need funding for them. 

We are writing this letter to inform you of the reason for fundraising, but also to 
seek help as together we can work in partnership to encourage a positive way 
to raise money and secure the best educational experiences for our children.  

Your Parent Support Group have set up a Sponsorship Scheme with the hope of 
raising enough funds to purchase two Interactive Whiteboards. The cost of each 
digital screen is £3,000, our goal therefore, is to raise £6,000 through individual 
donations and business sponsorships. Whilst we understand that each family 
has their own financial commitments we would be indebted to you for your 
generosity if you were able to take part in this scheme. You would also have the 
opportunity to leave a lasting legacy at the school. For our ‘Top Supporters’ 
only, a plaque with your business logo or family name will be placed on the wall 
beside the board that you helped to sponsor.  

Attached is an information letter on how companies can become sponsors. If 
you are unable to participate we also need help spreading the word! Please 
forward the attached information letter to local businesses who you feel may 
want to donate. A copy is also available on the School App if you wish to email.  

If you are unable to participate in the sponsorship scheme but have an 
alternative way to offer support, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Your help really does make a difference!  

Yours sincerely, 
St Peter’s Primary School Parent Support Group (PTA)  

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP (PTA)
ST PETER’S PRIMARY SCHOOL



 

Individual/Family Donation Reply Slip 

Name:___________________________________________________

Phone:___________________________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________________________________

[ ] Yes, I would like to make a donation to St Peter’s 
Primary School. I enclose a donation for the 
following amount: 

[ ] Maybe, I have questions about the donation. 
Please contact me with additional information. 

Please return to St Peter’s Primary School, 90 
Collegelands Rd, Charlemont, Co. Armagh, BT71 
6SW. 

Email: info@stpeters.collegelands.ni.sch.uk 

 
Please make cheques payable to St Peter’s Primary 
School  

Thank you for your support!
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